
NBCC Foundation Fondation CCNB
Support Achievement ! Soutenons la réussite !

Donation of $25,000 from 
the Ron Smyth Memorial 
Scholarship Fund

Donation of $50,000 from 
the City of Moncton

New Brunswick Community 
College Foundation 

Major Fundraising Campaign

THANK YOU
to our donors for
supporting achievement
in our students
by giving to the
NBCC Bursary Fund.

Left to right:
Jamie and Lesley Smyth, children of the late 
Ron Smyth; Leopold Belliveau, Regional 
Campaign Chair; Graham Sheppard, Principal, 
NBCC – Moncton  Campus

Left to right:
Lorne Mitton, Mayor of Moncton; Léopold 
Belliveau, Regional Campaign Chair; 
Graham Sheppard, Principal, NBCC – 
Moncton Campus.


